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1. Introduction 

 
The Committee has previously been consulted on the development of an Early 
Years and Childcare Strategy (see Background below). This is a further update 
on the Strategy.  

 
2. Action required 

 
The Committee is asked to consider: 

(i) The attached update; and 
 

(ii) Identify any follow-up scrutiny actions 
 
 
3. Background 

 
3.1 The Committee last discussed the Early Years Strategy as part of a broader 

Education update at its meeting on 8 October 2020. Links to the relevant 
meeting paper for that meeting and the minutes are here –  
 
PAF 8 Oct 2020 agenda paper - Early Years and Childcare Strategy 
 
PAF 8 Oct 2020 minutes 
 

 
4. Update and Next Steps 
 

The update is attached in the Appendix.  Next steps are as proposed   
under Action Required.  
 
Expected attendees to support the discussion: 

County Councillor Tony Ball, Cabinet Member – Education Excellence, Life- 
Long Learning and Employability. 

 
Carolyn Terry - EYCC Sufficiency and Sustainability Manager  

https://cmis.essex.gov.uk/essexcmis5/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=MFaoqujtPdK7cqrxak9OTLnmka%2f3vOH7MhB5bqS25HeCpR%2fc2DSwRw%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
https://cmis.essex.gov.uk/essexcmis5/Document.ashx?czJKcaeAi5tUFL1DTL2UE4zNRBcoShgo=dCvw%2bl8zpCb3eThUiZ5O7N2aA0QIZko0N7bbnn7KfNJVtp4thTPwrA%3d%3d&rUzwRPf%2bZ3zd4E7Ikn8Lyw%3d%3d=pwRE6AGJFLDNlh225F5QMaQWCtPHwdhUfCZ%2fLUQzgA2uL5jNRG4jdQ%3d%3d&mCTIbCubSFfXsDGW9IXnlg%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&kCx1AnS9%2fpWZQ40DXFvdEw%3d%3d=hFflUdN3100%3d&uJovDxwdjMPoYv%2bAJvYtyA%3d%3d=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&FgPlIEJYlotS%2bYGoBi5olA%3d%3d=NHdURQburHA%3d&d9Qjj0ag1Pd993jsyOJqFvmyB7X0CSQK=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNR9xqBux0r1Q8Za60lavYmz=ctNJFf55vVA%3d&WGewmoAfeNQ16B2MHuCpMRKZMwaG1PaO=ctNJFf55vVA%3d
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5        List of Appendices 

  
                  Power Point Briefing Paper: Early Years and Childcare Strategy 2022 

 

 

 


